
Northamptonshire Highways are requiring to carry out drainage works on a section of 
the A422 in Farthinghoe.  To undertake this work safely will require that the road is 
closed at off peak times from the 10th May for up to 5 days. 
  
The closure and diversion can be viewed here https://one.network/?tm=121726508  
 
The closure will be 9.15am to 3.30pm each day.  
 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fone.network%2F%3Ftm%3D121726508&data=04%7C01%7C%7C32e8846f9f07432cb6ec08d904c80edf%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637546079556415038%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=bnkVZCNjtP5r3QHrStA9r1rOvxuGg2Ji7u7hblcLJ%2B8%3D&reserved=0

